From: vincen (S

Subject: Request for Assistance and Guidance on International Whistleblower Case Involving Fraud and
Money Laundering Allegations

Date: February 13, 2024 at 23:17
To: empowr.us@pm.me
Cc: vincent@ecthrwatch.org

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am Vincent LE CORRE,

| write to report allegations of fraud and money laundering by an American corporation. After directly notifying
their Chicago headquarters, it is incontrovertible that the magnitude of the fraud was such that the corporation
could not have been unaware of these activities. Further, there is compelling reason to believe that

has been aware of these activities since at least the summer/fall of 2019, possibly
even facilitating a cover-up to protect American financial interests.

The complexity of this situation escalated in winter/spring 2023 when | succeeded to irrefutably demonstrate
that American entities—both individuals and corporations—were also victimized by these federal crimes. | would

be made understood about the involvement of ||| G - B - it would

be confirmed to me during the following month.

. Amidst these circumstances, |
am concerned about potential blackmail or manipulation by individuals claiming raising

questions about my safety and the integrity of the actions taken against me.

Given these complexities, including | |
already taken legal steps, such as filing a request for interim measures with the European Court of Human Rights
in December 2023 (case V.L.C. v. France 50552/22), with the records sealed to protect sensitive information.

| am reaching out to Empower Oversight Whistleblowers & Research (EMPOWR) in hopes of finding guidance or
support in navigating these serious allegations and personal risks. Your expertise and experience in handling
similar cases could prove invaluable in bringing clarity and resolution to this matter. | am prepared to provide
further details, including the names of individuals involved and a more comprehensive account of events, should
you be willing to assist.

Please let me know if it is possible to discuss this matter further within 48 hours, as the urgency of my situation
cannot be overstated.

Thank you for considering my request. | look forward to your prompt response.
Yours sincerely,

Vincent B. Le Corre
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